
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter – 4th March 2022 

On Monday afternoon Ben (Yr6) and Miss Anu attended an event held at Gaywood  
Primary School to celebrate achieving our International Schools Award, see  
overleaf for more information. 
 

Yesterday we celebrated World Book Day, all children could come to school dressed as 
their favourite book character.  We are also running a photo competition, the deadline 
for uploading your photos of your child reading in the most unusual place is today.  
Please upload your photos to Dojo. 

 
Just a reminder that children should not be arriving at school before 
8:40am for an 8:45am start.  This is to ensure the safety of the  
children due to the gates remaining open for staff arriving during this 

time.  Thank you for your cooperation with this.   
 
As always, we would like to ensure that your experience at Walpole Cross Keys Primary is a positive 
one.  If you have any concerns, in the first instance, please telephone (01553 828680), email the 
school office (office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk) or speak with the class teacher.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Yr6 Public speaking with Hayley Roberts 

Music lessons (music pupils only) 
Tuesday  
All yrs wild challenge club 12:30-1pm 
WNAT Public Speaking Event (selected 
pupils) 

Yrs 2-6 art club 3:15pm-4pm 
(bookings only) 
Wednesday  
Class 2 Dance Festival practice 
Yrs R-3 board games club 3:15pm-
4pm (bookings only) 
PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  
Thursday  
Class 1 PE day (wear PE kit all day) 
Friday  
Class 2 & 3 PE day (wear PE kit all day) 
Table tennis club 12:30-1pm 
Yrs 1-6 Football Club 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Please check final page for  

future diary dates. 

 Stars: Cleo (YrR), Evie (Yr3) & Harry (Yr4)  
 Kindness: Molly (Yr2), Evan (Yr6) & all Yr6 
 Handwriting:  Leo (Yr1), Darcy (Yr2) & Sam 
(Yr6) 

 Thank you winners: Ivy.O (Yr1), 
Beau (Yr3), Tia (Yr5) & Miss 
Stone  

 



On Monday, our Trust primary schools were awarded the  
Intermediate level of the British Council's prestigious  
International Schools Award at Gaywood Primary School. 
 

The International Schools Award celebrates the  
achievements of schools that do exceptional work in  
international education. Fostering an international  
dimension in the curriculum is at the heart of the British 
Council's work with schools, so that young people gain 
the cultural understanding and skills they need for life 
and work in today's world.  

 
The Trust CEO, 
Andy Johnson, 
proudly presented 
Ben with the 
award for Walpole 
Cross Keys.  

World Book Day -  
Thursday 3rd March 2022 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/internationalschoolaward?__eep__=6&__gid__=256009848862340&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVUjOEtWFF1quoWCQac-nhxWWPOjJC0O7bbVDbca0r1WCo9tQROwSucm8g_uUpmjfz88V9EPUFPplt6r1w0eWTVi7-x6NahoHe1NeFdJa1k2ScGyUM5Z-HBVYNtwlrGekymaUenoO_X3IrcLWUidF84


Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Tuesday 8th March  Yr 6 WNAT Primaries Public Speaking Event

(selected pupils)  

Tuesday 15th March Author Visit—Lisa Stickley 

assembly & class workshops 

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day 

*information to follow* 

Tuesday 22nd March  Class 3 King’s Lynn town trip  

*consent & payment deadline is 14th March* 

Class 2 Dance Festival—Alive Corn Exchange  

*consent deadline is 25th February* 

Tuesday 29th March Yr 3&4 Hi-5 Netball 

*letter to follow* 

Monday 4th to Tuesday 19th 

April  

School Closed—Easter break 

Class 3 King’s Lynn town trip: Letter sent to 
parents/carers via email on Wednesday, please 
provide consents and payments no later 14th 

March via ParentPay. 

Order school lunches for the week by midnight each  
Sunday (ParentPay). 

Pupils must wear their PE kit to school on their  
designated PE days.   




